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ANNUAL REVIEW  
12 months on…… 
One Big Tickle was officially launched on 18th June 2011, with our lifelong family friend, Jura 
Catherall jumping out of an aeroplane!!! Many of our close friends and family came along to 
support Jura`s madness….  
 

                                   
 

The very next day our cousin, Stephen Marlow, ran a half marathon.  We were very proud as he 
crossed that finish line in less than 2 hours; here he is with Elliot, catching 
his breath! 
                                                                                      
We have so many people to thank who have fundraised and raised much 
needed awareness about Angelman Syndrome, so here goes: 
 
Foxglove & Jenny Peel and her friends for their ‘Prom Event’ 
Multipart for holding a Raffle 
Guiding Association for donating their ‘Thinking Day’ pennies 
Holly Leyland & Lostock Hall High School for raising awareness 
(and donations) at Lostock Hall High School 
Helen Connolly for hosting a charity evening at her house. 

and of course to each and every one that has donated online and through 
sponsoring our friends and family.                            

Here is our dear friend Claire who ran The Great North Run, again raising 
awareness and donations. Amazing Lady. 



                                   
 

 
In September 2011, Keith Holland and Jordan Graham, much loved family friends, cycled a 
spectacular 225 miles from Winnersh to Bamber Bridge, generating paper articles about Angelman 
Syndrome.  We celebrated their journey with a little get together and raffle.  Our thanks go to 
Lesley Taylor Hair & Beauty, Morrisons Bamber, Forever Susan Florists, Foxglove Occasions, Mr 
Chadwick, Granny, Grandma, Grandad, Great Uncle Tony & Great Aunty Cath & Uncle Paul for 
their kind donations to the raffle.  But above all thanks to Keith & Jordan. 
 
 
Special Thanks to…. 
 
The Fletchers for their preparation and printing of the first ever One Big Tickle leaflet, amazing 
job!! 
 
Our very close friends, Cara & Jordan Graham, for their generous donation of a colour video 
monitor. 
 
David Barratt for hosting One Big Tickles Website. 
 
Aztec Design. 
 
Helping Hands & the staff at Leyland Trucks, via Cousin Lesley Anne, for their generous donation. 
 
Georgina & Kelly Fletcher for arranging a raffle at their joint birthday celebration party. 
 
Lynne Neatis for her donation of One Big Tickle bunting. 
 
Mr & Mrs Quigley for their continued support. 
 
 
Forthcoming Events 
 
Uncle Paul, Cousin Neil McEwan and 10 of his colleagues are braving the Coast to Coast on 11th 
June 2012. 
 
Dear friends Karen & Greg Lowde running in the Preston Guild Marathon, October 2012. 
 
 
 
 

Most importantly our special thanks go to family and friends 
that founded One Big Tickle, and for the continuing support, 

friendship and love. 
 
 


